
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 5/12/2014 10:06:15 PM

Subject: Re: DSS Language Follow up

Ok. Thanks! So long as they are simultaneously working on the 3 fronts, that is good.

Sent from Windows Mail

From: Mottel, Haley
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 6:55 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine, Patel, Swati

I spoke with Ken regarding using H. 3024 as a vehicle for the DSS transparency language as well as potential avenues 
moving forward. They are moving forward on 3 fronts:

1. Take the current bill to conference and try to get free conference.
2. Send the House the Senate bill on the calendar.
3. Amend one or two House bills that are currently in Senate Judiciary and send them back to the House.

Please let me know if you have any questions. I left a message with Edward Bender regarding using H.3024, so I 
expect to hear from him tomorrow to get more information.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Mobile: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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